
NORTHWESTERN UNIVERSITY 
EVANSTON, ILLINOIS 

THE SCHOOL OF COMMERCE 

November 23, 1949 

Governor Marriner S# Eccles 
Board of Governors ,of the Federal Reserve System 
Washington 25, D# C# 
Dear Mr. Eccles: 

I should very much like to have a copy of 
your statement before the Joint Conoittee on the 
Economic Report on Tuesday, November 22. If the 
press reports of your views are correct, they seem 
to me to be remarkably long-headed ones. Thank you 
very much. 

Very truly yours 

Roland I. Robinson 
Professor of Banking 
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November 29, 1949 • 

Mr. Roland I. Robinson, 
Professor of Banking, 
The School of Commerce, 
Northwestern University, 
Ivanston, Illinois. 

Dear Mr. Robinson: 

I greatly appreciate receiving your letter of 
November 23 favorably commenting upon my recent testi-
mony before the n̂ibcommittee on Monetary, Credit and 
Fiscal Policies of the Joint Committee on the Economic 
Report. It is always encouraging to know that one's ef-
forts are appreciated and approved, and I am glad that 
you, as a former member of the Board's staff, feel that 
I may have said something worth thinking about. 

forth kindest regards, 

Sincerely yours, 

M. S. Eccles. 

Enclosure 
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NORTHWESTERN UNIVERSITY 
BVANSTON, ILLINOIS 

THE SCHOOL OF COMMERCE 

March 10, 1950 

Governor M. S. Eccles 
Board of Governors of the 
Federal Reserve System 
Washington 25, D. C. 

Dear Mr. Eccles: 

I should very much appreciate having 37 
copies of your letter to the Douglas Committee on 
Credit Policy for use in ray money and banking class. 

It would be helpful if these could be sent 

Professor Roland I# Robinson 
Wieboldt Hall 
Northwestern University 
339 East Chicago Avenue 
Chicago, Illinois. 

Thank you very much for this and earlier 
favors. 

to 

Sincerely yours, 

Roland I. Robinson 
Professor of Banking 
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March U , 1950. 

Professor Roland I. Robinson, 
Meboldt Hail, 
Northwestern University, 
339 Chicago A v e n u e , 

Chicago, Illinois. 

Dear Professor liobinson: 

In accordance with your letter of March 10, 
addressed to Governor M. Eccles, I am forwarding 
to you herewith the 37 copies of Mr* Iccles1 Statement 
and Supplementary Letter to the Douglas Committee on 
Credit Policy which you requested. 

Mr* Eccles, of course, is very glad to send 
these and hopes that they will be helpful in your class-
room — he is flatteredl 

Sincerely yours, 

Secretary to Mr. M. S. Sccles. 

Enclosures. 
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